
 

 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 

Hello Parents & Faculty! 
 
We are thrilled to provide another year of service to your school’s community! We use the 
freshest produce and meats, do not serve any fried, processed or canned foods, and we are also 
a nut-free facility. Menu choices include two daily hot and cold options with the additional options 
of healthy snacks (these extra items can be restricted online through your child’s lunch account). 
 
 
Lunch accounts will now be managed through Titan School Solutions.  
Please take time read this notice entirely. 
 

We are working with Titan to import account data that was previously stored in DineRite. This 
information will include student name, grade, and account balances as well as any parent contact 
information stored on the parent profile. Once they have completed student and staff imports, 
you will be able to link your student to your family portal account. Further information will be sent 
regarding family portal access as soon as it is available. 
 

EXISTING LUNCH ACCOUNTS 
Account balances from DineRite, positive or negative, will be carried over into the new Titan 
accounts. After the student/staff data imports are completed, we will send a notice with the family 
portal link to register and link your student’s account to your profile online.   
 

NEW LUNCH ACCOUNTS 
If you are new to the school this year or did not have a lunch account with us in prior years, please 
visit the following link to request for a new account. If you have more than one student, you will 
need to complete the request form for each child. Our office staff will manually add your child into 
Titan’s database, and we will notify you once complete.  
https://gwctdcaterers.wufoo.com/forms/request-a-gwctd-lunch-account/  
 
PREORDERING: Lower School Only 
For all LS students, meals will be preordered on a weekly basis. An email will be sent to the 
primary parent one week prior to the first day of lunch service containing the link and steps to 
preorder. 
 
 

We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition to Titan School 
Solutions. Ultimately, we believe this change will be beneficial for account holders as well as our 
business operations. We look forward to serving your school and please do not hesitate to 
contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Guess Who's Coming to Dinner Caterers  
info@gwctdcater.com 


